
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
March 11, 2025 
House Judiciary Committee 
SB 2257 
Representative Lawrence R. Klemin, Chair 
 
For the record, I am Stephanie Engebretson, appearing on behalf of the North Dakota League of 
Cities (NDLC). The NDLC supports SB 2257. Bill Wocken will be delivering the testimony on 
behalf of the NDLC. I will be available remotely for any questions if needed.  
 


